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FAREWELL MESSAGE
As this year draws to a close, it is
time to bid farewell to our wonderful
international students who have
been an integral part of our
communities this year.  Through our
students, we have had the privilege
of learning about different cultures,
traditions and perspectives, and
reflecting on our own cultures as
well.  Our international students
have achieved remarkable mile-
stones academically, personally
and professionally.  We celebrate
their hard work, dedication and
commitment to pursuing their goals
and wish them continued joy,
growth and fond memories of their
time in RMISP.  As we head into the
summer break, we encourage our
departing students, school staff, and
host families to celebrate their
successes together and to continue
to stay connected in the future! 

Kind regards, 
Danielle Warren
Director, International Education

Above: Revelstoke Homestay Coordinator Wendy Rota with international students before RSS Prom.

RMINTERNATIONAL.CA

Jette, Luna, Leni (pictured above with Homestay
Coordinator Paula Mihalcheon), and Ageha (not pictured)
were recognized  for academic excellence, attendance and
citizenship at Selkirk Secondary School’s Awards Night. 

ELEVATE YOUR EDUCATION

Representing Revelstoke
Secondary School, Karina

from Germany (above)
medaled in the hammer

event at this year’s 
Track & Field Provincial

Championships.

My Great
Canadian
Experience
participants
enjoyed end-
of-semester
celebrations
in each
community.

Left: Cranbrook
MGCE participants

http://rminternational.ca/

